
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 29 June   

What has happened in school this week? 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have enjoyed a wonderful end to June - our month for  
demonstrating the value of honesty.   
 
We welcome home to our Year 6 pupils who have experienced a  
fabulous week at Boreatton Park and well done to our Year 6 pupils 
who remained in school and enjoyed many different activities! 
 
Next week takes us into the final weeks of the academic year and what 
a busy few weeks we have in store.  Sport days will be announced 
shortly and of course you are welcome to join us to cheer the children 
on, further information will follow soon. 
 
Have a wonderful start to the month of July this weekend and we look 
forwarding to welcoming pupils back on Monday 3 July. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Lillington Nursery and Primary School 
 
 
Lillington Community Centre are hosting their  L.O.L event on  
Sunday.  Please see their notice on page 18 of tis newsletter. 
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IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Please read the WHIZZ notice with your children.  The 
weekly notices contain lots of helpful tips and advice. 

Whizz to page 13. 
   

 

 
Please remember to label your child’s  

belongings.  Reuniting lost property with the 
right child is then possible.  
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What has happened in Nursery this week? 

 

Nursery managed to fill up the house point bucket 
this week which meant the ice cream shop was open 
with real ice cream to eat! We paid Mrs McSweeney 
1 house point each for some ice cream with sauce 
and toppings!    
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What has happened in Bevan this week? 

 
Reception have had fun at the beach this week!   
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What has happened in Darwin this week? 
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What has happened in Peake this week? 

During their drama lesson Peake have been 
learning about tolerance and kindness,  
anti-bullying and diversity. 
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What has happened in Drew this week? 

Year 3 have been immersing themselves in all 
things plants! They have been learning about the 
parts of a plant, its life cycle, pollination and seed 

dispersal in their Science lessons.  
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What has happened in Hopper this week? 

Hopper have spent 4 weeks looking at suspense  
tales. We have been editing and redrafting our work 
ready to publish.  
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What has happened in  Pankhurst this week? 

As a follow up to a science lesson last week. 
Pankhurst have been investigating to find out 
which material is the best insulator. They  
identified the variables and then carried out an  
investigation. They will be plotting their data on a 
line graph soon.  

On Thursday we enjoyed a wonderful swimming taster lesson too! 
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What has happened at Boreatton Park 

this week? 

Looks like a fantastic experience has been enjoyed 
by our teaching team!   Photographs will be  
uploaded to Facebook as soon as possible there has 
been little access to Wi-Fi.  
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What have our  Year 6 learners enjoyed 

this week in school ? 

 Some Year 6 children have been working with  
Mrs Gore and Mr Neve on an exciting spaced 
themed graffiti art project. What a tremendously  
creative and talented team they are!   
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What has happened in  Forest School this week? 

Week four of forest school.  We have enjoyed  
investigating the habitats of insects. 
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We are week 2 when we  

return on Monday 3 July. 

our menus | Educaterers 

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus


 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Thank you for reading our newsletter and  
taking a note of the important information.  

 
We look forward to seeing you all on  

Monday 3 July.  

Our value of the month is  
 

Kindness 


